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July 14, 2000 
 
Mr. George Tannahill and Mr. Kwok Chan 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 20146 
Fax:  301-344-2050 
 
 
RE:  Nokia Corporation Ltd  
        FCC ID:  ORE-C110-C11 
        Ref. #:     EA97616 
 
Dear Mr. Tannahill and Mr. Chan, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request the release of the above referenced pending application at the FCC.  This 
application was filed prior to the TCB approval route implementation.  However, at this juncture, our client Nokia prefers 
that we cancel this pending application at the FCC and process via the TCB approval route in order to accelerate the 
process.  I  believe Mr. Terry Mahn of Fish and Richardson spoke to your regarding this yesterday and it is our 
understanding that there is a backlog for you at this time and the approval date for this particular grant may not occur for 
some 2 – 4 weeks.   This is understandable since your are the only one there to review the SAR and MPE data at this 
time and we understand that there are other applications in front of this one.  
 
Please take whatever steps necessary to cancel this application so that we may approve it via the TCB route as soon as 
possible.  Our client does intend upon using the same identifier, so we would need for this identifier to be released from 
the FCC Database.  We also understand that the client would not be refunded the application fee and this is acceptable 
to our client.   
 
Our TCB reviewer is currently reviewing the application today and this weekend.  We would greatly appreciate it if the 
FCC identifier may be released by 7/17/00.  Thank you again for your kind assistance with this matter and please 
contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns regarding this request.  
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 
Shelley Grandy 
Rhein Tech Laboratories, Inc.  
sgrandy@rheintech.com  
 


